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We will be introducing the letter Bb and The 3 Rôs; reduce, reuse and recy-

cle.  We have posted pictures of our Apple Tree made from reusing paper 

products! Bravo to the children for their design input:) Thanksgiving lunch is 

Tuesday and Wednesday. We will be reading :The Relatives Came!! Going 

to be a great week!  

This week we will continue our fairy tales unit with The Three Little Pigs. The 

students are enjoying these classic stories!  Thanksgiving meals will be 

served this Tuesday and Wednesday. We hope that you will join us for a deli-

cious lunch! Reminder: Picture retakes are this Tuesday and Wednesday.  

tƭŜŀǎŜ ŎƻƴǝƴǳŜ ǘƻ ǿƻǊƪ ƻƴ Ǝƻŀƭǎ ǎŜƴǘ ƘƻƳŜ ƛƴ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ ŦƻƭŘŜǊΦ 

tƭŜŀǎŜ ǊŜǘǳǊƴ ƛǘŜƳǎ ƴŜŜŘƛƴƎ ǘƻ ōŜ ǊŜǘǳǊƴŜŘ ŀƴŘ ŎƭŜŀƴ ƻǳǘ ǘƘŜ ǊŜǎǘΦ 

¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ ŦƻǊ ȅƻǳǊ ƘŜƭǇ ŀǘ ƘƻƳŜΦ  

This week we will continue singing and dancing to several nursery rhymes. 
We will also being doing some great art projects to go along with the 
nursery rhymes. The children have really enjoyed these activities. We 
look forward to another great week of learning and fun!  

Ms. Dixie and Ms. Tina 

Ms. Misty and Ms. Julia 

Ms. Karen  and  Ms. Joni  

Ms. Kim O., Ms. 

Macey, and Ms. Liz 

Blue Pod News 
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This week we will learn about the The Little Red Hen . We will read the 
book, The Little Red Hen Makes Pizza. We will doing some activities to go 
along with the book and the children will help me learn how to make a pizza. 
We will have a visitor in our classroom this week who owns a pizza shop 
and makes pizzas so she will be explaining her job to us. I am so excited. 
Our letter for the week is Kk, and we will continue with the shape rectangle, 
color black and the the number 3. We are looking forward to a great week of 
learning !  

This week we will continue to learn about The Little Red Hen. We will be do-
ing a few cooking activities to go along with this lesson. We will begin to 
learn about the letter Kk, and continue with shape rectangle, color black and 
number 3. Donôt forget to send back your Thanksgiving Meal sign-up sheet 
so that you can come eat with your child. 
Thanks for all you do to make our classroom a success! 

We will be learning about The First Thanksgiving for the next two 
weeks.  We will be introducing Kk and reviewing our previous letters. 
Please make sure your child has extra clothes in his/her backpack. 

Ms. Anna and Ms. Karen 

Ms. Rose and Ms. Michaela 

Ms. Vanessa and Ms. Deborah 

Purple Pod News 

Parents: The Wednesday before Thanksgiving sign-up sheets are in 
your childôs room. Please see their Teacher to sign-up by Friday Nov. 
9th. If we do not have enough kids to sign up for that day, we will be 
closed. Friendly reminder: if you sign your child up and they do not at-
tend, you will still be charged for that day and if you don't say either way 
we will assume you do not need childcare and they will not be able to 
attend.  

A Note from Ms. Lori 


